


         Bald Eagle Repeater Association
                                                                    Meeting





                     May 15, 2002

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, May 15, 2002 at the home of Bill, N3JIX and Tina Barnes in Montgomery.

The meeting was called to order at 7:10pm by the Vice President, Keith Bair, KB3FCK, in the absence of the President, Jim Boose, KB3ETE.

The minutes of the meeting held on March 20th, 2002 were read by the secretary, Ken Frey, WB3HOI and on a motion by Bill Barnes, N3JIX to accept the minutes as read was seconded by Ryan Gross, N3SSL and the were approved.

The Treasurer report was given by the Secretary-Treasurer and reported:

Old Balance on March 20th, 2002-------------------------------------------------835.65

Deposits made March through April, 2002--------------------------------------123.94

Paid Outs March through April, 2002--------------------------------------------221.38

New Balance May 15th, 2002-----------------------------------------738.21

On a motion by Bob Montgomery, K3BM to accept the treasurer report  as presented was seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB and the Treasurer report was accepted.

An introduction of members present was made.

The By-Law amendment change was voted  on which stated: Article IV Meetings Section 1 be changed to have two (2) officers and three (3) members a total of  five (5) members present to conduct regular business at a scheduled meeting. On a motion by Bob Montgomery, K3BM to accept the By-Law change was seconded by Fran Burke, N3ZHC and the motion was approved.

A discussion on the .09 repeater was made with a note to have the time changed on the autopatch to DST. All working well with the Repeater and the Controller. The .49 repeater was discussed and that there are still problems with the repeater and is presently at Rob Paulhamus, KB3FIC home. The repeater if not active  after 2 or 3  minutes will go to sleep and has to be reactivated. This problem is being worked on for a solution? 

A work day is scheduled at the repeater site for Saturday, June 29th at 9:00am. Club members that will be helping with the work day are requested to be at the Gate on Skyline drive  by 9:00am in order to get back to the site.

The Bloomsburg Hamfest is scheduled for June 8th. Our club will have 2 inside tables  set up to sell items. The Ham gear that Bob Shearer, N3AFX gave the club has all been inventoried and will be taken to the hamfest to be sold.
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The Club members will be participating in Field Day this year which is being held on June 22nd and 23rd. Fran Burke, N3ZHC is heading up and organizing Field Day and there  are many of the club members interested in helping with this event. The Field Day site is located at Keystone Mountain Park which is near Eagles Mere. 

Having A Club Picnic this year will be discussed at the July meeting.

The Wilkes Barre Hamfest is scheduled for Sunday, July 7th.

The next regular Club meeting will be held on Wednesday evening, July 17th.

A 50/50 drawing was held with $19.00 taken in. Tom Rhoat, WA3GDK was the winner of $9.50 and he gave it to the club to be used for Field day. A total of $9.50 went to the club plus the donation of $9.50 for a total of $19.00.

This ended all regular Club business and on a motion by Keith Brown, KB3CB to adjourn was seconded by Bob Montgomery, K3BM and was approved at 8:00pm.

Members present were:  

There were 10 members present:  Keith Bair, KB3FCK, Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Ryan Gross, N3SSL, Tom Rhoat, WA3GDK, Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ, Bob Montgomery, K3BM, Rob Paulhamus, KB3FIC and Fran Burke, N3ZHC.

The Club, again, wishes to thank Bill and Tina for the use of their home to conduct tonights meeting. Coffee, Brownies and sticky buns were served and a nice social hour was enjoyed by all the members present.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Frey, WB3HOI

Secretary, BERA

